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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處  
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department  
 The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region  

  

 

 更正 

 

關於2018年06月22日公布的香港知識產權公報： 
 

分項“接納註冊(全文本)”，類別 6-10，第 46-48 頁，商標註冊申請編號 304377547 的
第 9 類貨品說明應為“Apparatus for recording, storage, conversion, transmission, 
reproduction of signals, messages, information, sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers; automatic terminals; automatic terminals, namely interactive touch 
screen terminals; apparatus and equipment for data processing and computers; 
magnetising and demagnetising apparatus for magnetic tapes; optical, magnetic 
or electronic data carriers; optical character reading apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for encoding information; readers of 
access codes, of memory cards, of magnetic cards, of identification cards, of 
smart cards; barcode readers; computer diskettes; electronic agendas; ticket 
dispensers for transport tickets; video cameras; Internet cameras (Webcams); 
memory cards, microprocessor cards, magnetic cards, identity magnetic cards, 
magnetic cards for collecting points, encoded magnetic cards; magnetic cards, 
namely, magnetic cards for the assistance of disabled or reduced mobility 
travellers; loyalty magnetic cards, membership magnetic cards, social 
networking magnetic cards; payment magnetic or microprocessor cards, credit 
magnetic or microprocessor cards; debit magnetic or microprocessor cards; 
integrated circuit cards; headphones; compact discs (audio-video), optical 
compact discs, optical discs, magnetic discs; video cassettes; audio cassettes; 
videotapes; DVD, CD-ROM, DVD-ROM; visual display electronic pens; time 
recorders, distance recording apparatus; electronic devices for the 
identification of passengers, electronic devices for the identification and 
the check-in of luggage and goods; video screens; electronic labels for goods 
and luggage; data processing apparatus; intercommunication apparatus; 
computers; peripheral devices for computers; computer memories; modems; 
transmitters of electronic signals; electronic couplings; plugs; computer 
screens; digital screens; display screens; keyboards for computers; electric 
converters; computer terminals, telematic terminals; microprocessors, in 
particular for providing access to databases and data base service centres; 
luminous or mechanical signalling panels; luminous or mechanical signals; 
luminous beacons; apparatus for air traffic safety; satellite navigation 
apparatus, in particular for air transport; fixed, portable, mobile, hands-
free or voice-operated telephone apparatus; telephone answering machines; 
radio messaging apparatus; radio sets; telephone headphones; audio-video 
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headphones; anti-theft warning devices; electronic theft prevention 
installations; surveillance cameras; audiovisual instructional and teaching 
apparatus; video game cartridges; calculating machines; pocket-sized 
electronic calculators, personal digital assistants (PDA); MP3 players; 
universal serial bus (USB) drives; USB sticks; precision measuring apparatus; 
meteorological instruments; observation instruments; altimeters; apparatus and 
instruments for astronomy; azimuth instruments; barometers; compasses; 
protection devices for personal use against accidents, life jackets, 
protective helmets, life belts, safety tarpaulins; protective suits for 
aviators; material testing instruments and machines; binoculars, telescopes, 
magnifying glasses; optical goods, spectacles (optics), sunglasses, anti-glare 
glasses, anti-glare visors; spectacle cases; respiratory masks other than for 
artificial respiration; railway traffic safety apparatus; interfaces for 
computers; recorded computer software; computer programs for the booking of 
transport tickets, airplane tickets and travel tickets; computer programs for 
the social networking of travellers or carriers; computer programs for 
downloading information via internet or other communications networks; 
computer game programs; computer programs (downloadable software), namely, 
computer programs for transport and for the social networking of travellers or 
carriers; computer software in the field of transport; electronic tickets; 
electronic boarding passes; fleet management software; downloadable software 
applications for mobiles and computers; sales and promotion software in the 
field of travel organization; downloadable electronic publications; electronic 
notice boards; mouse pads; pocket electronic translators; pocket calculators; 
signalling apparatus, in particular for checking (supervision) and life-
saving.”。 
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ERRATA 

 

In relation to the Hong Kong Intellectual Property Journal published on 22 June, 
2018: 
 

Under the section “Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)”, Class 6-10, 
on page 46-48, the specification of goods in Class 9 of Trade Mark Application 
No. 304377547 should read “ Apparatus for recording, storage, conversion, 
transmission, reproduction of signals, messages, information, sound or images; 
magnetic data carriers; automatic terminals; automatic terminals, namely 
interactive touch screen terminals; apparatus and equipment for data 
processing and computers; magnetising and demagnetising apparatus for magnetic 
tapes; optical, magnetic or electronic data carriers; optical character 
reading apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for encoding 
information; readers of access codes, of memory cards, of magnetic cards, of 
identification cards, of smart cards; barcode readers; computer diskettes; 
electronic agendas; ticket dispensers for transport tickets; video cameras; 
Internet cameras (Webcams); memory cards, microprocessor cards, magnetic cards, 
identity magnetic cards, magnetic cards for collecting points, encoded 
magnetic cards; magnetic cards, namely, magnetic cards for the assistance of 
disabled or reduced mobility travellers; loyalty magnetic cards, membership 
magnetic cards, social networking magnetic cards; payment magnetic or 
microprocessor cards, credit magnetic or microprocessor cards; debit magnetic 
or microprocessor cards; integrated circuit cards; headphones; compact discs 
(audio-video), optical compact discs, optical discs, magnetic discs; video 
cassettes; audio cassettes; videotapes; DVD, CD-ROM, DVD-ROM; visual display 
electronic pens; time recorders, distance recording apparatus; electronic 
devices for the identification of passengers, electronic devices for the 
identification and the check-in of luggage and goods; video screens; 
electronic labels for goods and luggage; data processing apparatus; 
intercommunication apparatus; computers; peripheral devices for computers; 
computer memories; modems; transmitters of electronic signals; electronic 
couplings; plugs; computer screens; digital screens; display screens; 
keyboards for computers; electric converters; computer terminals, telematic 
terminals; microprocessors, in particular for providing access to databases 
and data base service centres; luminous or mechanical signalling panels; 
luminous or mechanical signals; luminous beacons; apparatus for air traffic 
safety; satellite navigation apparatus, in particular for air transport; fixed, 
portable, mobile, hands-free or voice-operated telephone apparatus; telephone 
answering machines; radio messaging apparatus; radio sets; telephone 
headphones; audio-video headphones; anti-theft warning devices; electronic 
theft prevention installations; surveillance cameras; audiovisual 
instructional and teaching apparatus; video game cartridges; calculating 



公報編號 Journal No.: 804           公布日期 Publication Date: 31-08-2018  

分項名稱 Section Name: 更正 Errata  
  

 4/4 

machines; pocket-sized electronic calculators, personal digital assistants 
(PDA); MP3 players; universal serial bus (USB) drives; USB sticks; precision 
measuring apparatus; meteorological instruments; observation instruments; 
altimeters; apparatus and instruments for astronomy; azimuth instruments; 
barometers; compasses; protection devices for personal use against accidents, 
life jackets, protective helmets, life belts, safety tarpaulins; protective 
suits for aviators; material testing instruments and machines; binoculars, 
telescopes, magnifying glasses; optical goods, spectacles (optics), sunglasses, 
anti-glare glasses, anti-glare visors; spectacle cases; respiratory masks 
other than for artificial respiration; railway traffic safety apparatus; 
interfaces for computers; recorded computer software; computer programs for 
the booking of transport tickets, airplane tickets and travel tickets; 
computer programs for the social networking of travellers or carriers; 
computer programs for downloading information via internet or other 
communications networks; computer game programs; computer programs 
(downloadable software), namely, computer programs for transport and for the 
social networking of travellers or carriers; computer software in the field of 
transport; electronic tickets; electronic boarding passes; fleet management 
software; downloadable software applications for mobiles and computers; sales 
and promotion software in the field of travel organization; downloadable 
electronic publications; electronic notice boards; mouse pads; pocket 
electronic translators; pocket calculators; signalling apparatus, in 
particular for checking (supervision) and life-saving.”. 

 


